
REPORT TO CITY COUNCIL 

 

 

DATE: FEBRUARY 28, 2007 

 

TO: HONORABLE MAYOR AND MEMBERS OF THE CITY COUNCIL 

 

FROM: GREG RAMIREZ, CITY MANAGER 

 

BY: NATHAN HAMBURGER, ASSISTANT TO THE CITY MANAGER 

 

SUBJECT: STATUS OF NEW CITY OF AGOURA HILLS WEBSITE 

 

 

For the past several months, staff has diligently worked with an internet consultant to redesign 

and enhance the City’s current website.   

 

The website is in the final stages of development and staff will present an overview of the new 

website to the City Council.   

 

RECOMMENDATION 

 

Staff welcomes any City Council feedback, but no action is required. 


